
Glory to God  

in the highest heaven,  

and on earth peace  

to those on whom his favor rests. 
LUKE 2:14
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Dear friends,
There is a phrase that we have aimed 
to accomplish while living in the 
seminary community, and that is to 
“be permanent in the temporary.” It 
reminds us of the following verses: 
“‘Today or tomorrow we will go to 
such and such a city and spend a year 
there and engage in business and make 
a profit.’ Yet you do not know what 
your life will be like tomorrow. You 
are just a vapor that appears for a little 
while and then vanishes away. Instead, 
you ought to say, ‘If the Lord wills, 
we will live and also do this or that.’” 
James 4:13-15. Change is a constant 
in all of our lives, and that’s something 
that military members and their 
families know all too well. 

Our small group of newlywed couples 
is going well. We meet every Friday 
night for dinner, discussion, and 
fellowship. It’s a lot of fun! We had 
new neighbors move in during the 
month of July who we are building 
a relationship with. The Campbell 
family lives in the duplex joined next 
to ours. We have enjoyed becoming 
family with them over the last four 
months, and they have been just 
that—family for us. Despite the 
difficulties of planning to leave soon, 
we continue to laugh, encourage each 
other, ask hard questions, and pray 
for each other. The Lord has used 
this relationship to grow us, and I am 



Tyler and Jacqueline Aldridge
912.282.2779
Tyler.Aldridge@Cadence.org
Cadence.org/Aldridge

Ty
le

r &
 J

ac
qu

el
in

e 
Al

dr
id

ge
Pa

rtn
er

sh
ip

 In
vo

lv
em

en
t

This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150 • 800.396.6680 • Cadence.org

 I will pray for the Aldridges

 I will support their ministry with:  
 $ ___________ per  month  quarter  year 
 Starting date: ____________________________
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 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________
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grateful that they did not shy away from being part of our 
family during our time here in Wake Forest. 

We are celebrating Tyler’s last month of school here, and 
soon he will graduate with his pastoral ministry degree from 
Southeastern Seminary. We are excited to begin traveling 
and meeting with all of you again. We are working to keep 
this momentum with partnership development, which 
will help us get to the field with Cadence as soon as the 
Lord provides the needed funds. Each month the Lord has 
continued to provide people with a passion for the military 
and a love for the gospel to join our team. We are grateful 
to the Lord for his faithfulness through you all! We have 
created a visual to help you understand our goal in the 
number of monthly partners necessary for us to be released 
to the field.

As we close this chapter at Southeastern, we are excited to 
fully step into the next chapter of travel and partnership 
development. We want to thank you for joining us along 
the way, but we aren’t done yet. We are hoping to reach our 
goal and be on the field by the summer of 2021. With the 
end of the year approaching, we ask you to consider us and 
our calling with Cadence to share the gospel with military 
members for your year-end donations. Join with us in 
laboring together for the Great Commission.

Gratefully,

Tyler and Jacqueline


